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20 December 2010

After the excitement of last week it was back to bread and butter issues this week.
The celebrations continued well into the week as the boys let themselves go with a
well earned break. There was certainly a feel good factor about the town with
everyone in good form. It was great to receive so many messages of congratulations
from people and organisations from outside the county. The club  have built a huge
fan base from outside of Armagh, and many of the people I spoke to informed me
that once we start to  play in the championship they start to follow us.

All Ireland Club Quarter Final
Our game against London Champions Neasden Gaels, the English champions, has
been fixed for Sunday the 16th of January 2011, the venue is Ruislip @ 1.30 pm. For
further information go to our club website at www.crossrangers.com.

Christmas Greeting
On behalf of the club I wish all our members a very Happy Christmas and a
prosperous New Year and hope 2011 will be as least as good as 2010. A special word
of thanks to the Examiner and the Armagh Observer for all their help during the past
year.

Christmas Party Night
Our Christmas party night was a big success, a special word of thanks to Mona and
her staff for a lovely meal. The entertainment was of the highest order and we
danced away to the small hours.

Scor Na Og
Congratulations to our young Ballad Group who took part in the County Final on
Sunday night last. On this occasion they were not successful but they are very
young and there is always next year, but we did pick the award for most improved
club. Senior Scor will be starting shortly and we are looking for volunteers especially
for Ceili and Set Dancing.
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